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P.O. Box 21648
Juneau, AK 99802

RE: Alaska Department of Transportation & Public Facilities (ADOT&PF) Disadvantaged Business
Enterprise (DBE) Program Federal Fiscal Year (FFY) 2015 Accountability Statement

Dear Ms. Hoffman,

ADOT&PF had an FFY2OI5 overall DBE goal of 8.46%, to be met through 0.00% race-conscious (RC) means
and 8.46% race-neutral (RN) means. The actual RC and RN achievements were 1.68% and 6.05% respectively,
constituting an overall achievement of 7.73% DBE utilization. Therefore, ADOT&PF did not meet the overall
DBE goal for FFY2O15.

The ADOT&PF Civil Rights Office (CR0) has conducted a detailed analysis to identify factors that contributed
to the difference between the overall goal and actual DBE utilization during FFY2OI5, and has established
specific steps to correct the problems identified. The analysis and action plan are attached for your review and
approval.

Please address any questions regarding the accountability statement and attached analysis to the CR0 Manager,
Dennis Good, at (907) 269-0848.

Sincerely,

77

Dennis Good
CR0 Manager

Attachments

cc: Mary Siroky, DBE Liaison Officer
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GOVERNOR BILL WALKER

December 29, 2015

“Keep Alaska Moving through service and infrastructure.”


